
Minutes	of	the	Lauderdale	Isles	Civic	Improvement	Association	General	Meeting	
November	21,	2019	
Grace	Alone	Church	1900	SW	35th	Avenue,	Fort	Lauderdale	

The	meeting	was	called	to	order	by	Bob	Franks	at	7:07	pm	

1. Geoff	Rames	shared	some	memories	in	honor	of	former	LICIA	President	Dirk	Lowry.	
2. Bob	Franks	gave	an	opening	statement.	
3. Rich	Katz	of	RD	Plumbing,	gave	a	presentation	about	sewer	pipes.	
4. Commissioner	Ben	Sorensen,	gave	a	presentation	about	current	city	and	Lauderdale	Isles	

issues	and	answered	questions	from	residents.	
5. Geoff	Rames	gave	an	update	on	the	Waterway	cleanup	and	LIWMD.	
6. Old	business	was	discussed.	
7. Bob	Franks	indicated	that	there	were	no	nominees	for	the	Executive	Board.	The	new	

officers	were	elected	by	acclimation	due	to	no	other	candidate	stepping	forward.		
EXECUTIVE	BOARD	
President:			Audrey	Edwards	
Vice	President:			Bob	Franks	
Secretary	:		Open	
Treasurer	:		Jeannie	Lewis	
BOARD	OF	DIRECTORS	(Lane	Reps)	
Andros	Lane:		Diana	Steeger	
Bimini	Lane:		Susan	Sheridan	
Cat	Cay	Lane:		Dick	Cahoon						
Duck	Key	Lane:		Ryan	St.	George	
Flamingo	Lane:		Penny	Shea	
Gulfstream	Lane:		Geoff	Rames	
Key	Largo	Lane:		Jackie	Zumwalt				
Marathon	Lane:		Gina	Garcia	
Nassau	Lane:		Allistair	DeVerteuil	
Okeechobee	Lane:		Dan	Hughes	
Sugarloaf	Lane:		Vince	Valldeperas	
Tortugas	Lane:		Judy	Seiler	
Whale	Harbor	Lane:		Bud	Bracey	
	

8. A	drawing	took	place	for	members	in	good	standing.	
9. Penny	Shea	made	a	motion	to	adjourn.		Bob	seconded	the	motion.		The	motion	was	

approved	unanimously.	
	

Respectfully	submitted,	
Dawn	Hanna,	Secretary,	LICIA	


